
 
 
 

January 7, 2015 
 
 
Mr. David A. Heacock 
President and Chief Nuclear Officer Dominion Nuclear  
Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, VA 23060-6711 
 
SUBJECT: CHANGE IN NRC STAFF PROJECT MANAGEMENT FOR MILLSTONE POWER 

STATION UNIT 1 
 
Dear Mr. Heacock: 
 
This letter provides notification of a change to the Decommissioning Project Manager assigned to 
the Millstone Power Station Unit 1.  Effective December 28, 2014, project management 
responsibilities for your license No. DPR-21 have been assigned to Ted Carter.  Mr. Carter can 
be contacted by telephone at 301-415-5543 or by e-mail at Ted.Carter@nrc.gov. 
 
Future official correspondence should be directed to the Document Control Desk with a copy sent 
directly to: 
 

Ted Carter, Senior Project Manager 
The U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mailstop T8F5 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a copy 
of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s Agencywide Documents 
Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 /RA/ 
 

Bruce A. Watson, CHP, Chief 
Reactor Decommissioning Branch 
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery 

         and Waste Programs 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety  
  and Safeguards 
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cc: 
 
Mr. Stephen Scace 
Site Vice President 
Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. 
Millstone Power Station 
Building 475, 5th Floor 
Rope Ferry Road 
Waterford, CT  06385 
 
Mr. Richard K. MacManus, Director 
Nuclear Safety & Licensing 
Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. 
Millstone Power Station 
Building 475, 5th Floor 
Rope Ferry Road 
Waterford, CT  06385 
 
Ms. Lillian M. Cuoco, Esquire 
Senior Counsel 
Dominion Resources Services, Inc. 
120 Tredegar Street, RS-2 
Richmond, VA  23219 
 
T.R. Huber 
Nuclear Licensing & Operations Support 
Innsbrook Technical Center 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, VA  23060-6711 
 
Electronic Copies: 
 
Skip.J.Jordan@dom.com 
DanieI.G.Stoddard@dom.com 
Chris.Funderburk@dom.com 
Thomas.L.Breene@dom.com 
Jerry.Bischof@dom.com 
David.Sommers@dom.com 
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Page.Kemp@dom.com 
Barry.Garber@dom.com 
Lillian.Cuoco@dom.com 
Vicki.Hull@dom.com 
Ginger.L.Alligood@dom.com 
 

Edward L. Wilds, Jr., Ph.D. 
Director, Division of Radiation 
Department of Environmental Protection 
79 Elm Street 
Hartford, CT  06106-5127 
 
Regional Administrator, Region I 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA  19406 
 
First Selectmen 
Town of Waterford 
15 Rope Ferry Road 
Waterford, CT  06385 
 
Mr. Evan W. Woollacott, Co-Chair 
Nuclear Energy Advisory Council 
128 Terry's Plain Road 
Simsbury, CT  06070 
 
Nancy Burton, Esquire 
147 Cross Highway 
Redding Ridge, CT  06876 
 
Senior Resident Inspector 
Millstone Power Station 
c/o Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P.O. Box 513 
Niantic, CT  06357 
 
William D. Bartron 
Licensing Supervisor 
Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. 
Rope Ferry Road 
Waterford, CT  06385  
 
C.D. Maxon 
Manager-Nuclear Oversight 
Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. 
Rope Ferry Road 
Waterford, CT  06385  
 
M.L. Fagan 
Assistant to the Site Vice President 
Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. 
Rope Ferry Road 
Waterford, CT  06385 


